
 
 
 
 
Privacy Statement 
 
Friends of the Children - Portland is committed to maintaining the privacy of our website visitors and 
donors and upholds the confidentiality of your personal information. This includes name, address, 
financial information, and email address. We do not share, sell, rent, or trade information about our 
donors and other contacts. 
 
We do not collect personally identifiable information from you unless you provide it to us voluntarily 
and knowingly. The personal information you provide is utilized to process your donation, to register 
your attendance at an event, or to respond to any information requests you may have. If you provide 
personal information, we may enter that information into our constituent database and contact you in 
order to provide you with information, including Friends of the Children news, events and services, or to 
request voluntary time or monetary contributions to Friends of the Children – Portland. 
 
Donations made through our website are protected by the latest in SSL encryption. All personal 
information provided to us is stored in secure databases. Our employees are educated about the 
importance of safeguarding your information and are subject to a confidentiality agreement that 
mandates specific measures to protect donor and constituent confidentiality. 
 
Donor anonymity will be respected if requested. Please contact us if you would like to review the 
personal information we have collected from you or to request any corrections.  
 
Questions or comments may be directed to:  

Friends of the Children – Portland 
Phone:  503.281.6633  
Email:  pdxinfo@friendsofthechildren.org 
Mail:  44 NE Morris St. 

  Portland, OR 97202 

 

 

 

mailto:pdxinfo@friendsofthechildren.org

